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Seniors,  

A few reminders as we close in on the end of first semester.  Please read! 

• The deadline to be considered for competitive scholarships at the University of Alabama is 
January 15th.  To be considered, you must have a *complete* application for admission on file 
by January 15th.  A complete application includes your application, your ACT/SAT scores, if 
needed, and supporting school documents.  Be sure to move the college to "Applied" in Scoir 
so we can send remaining school materials.  Remember you are responsible for sending your 
ACT/SAT score.  Check your mybama account to make sure UA has the correct test score and 
GPA on file.  Click here for more information about scholarships at UA. 

• At Auburn University, students are automatically considered for some scholarships if they have 
a complete application on file by December 1st.  To apply for additional scholarships, complete 
the AUSOM application by February 1st.   Log in information will be sent after you are 
admitted. Click here for more information about scholarships and about how Auburn receives 
ACT reports.  Log into your applicant portal to make sure Auburn has your correct ACT/SAT 
score and GPA on file.  Official test scores must be received by January 10th. 

Let us know if we can help!  GSG! 
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